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Health-Related Licensing Boards – fee bill 
 

This measure ratifies the fee for fingerprint-based background checks implemented by 

administrative rule by the Medical Imaging Board during the interim. Absent this bill, 

state law requires that fee increases adopted administratively would be rescinded on July 

1, 2015 or upon sine die. 

 

The Medical Imaging Board intends to conduct the fingerprint-based background checks 

on new applicants for any license or permit. The Board will continue to conduct LEDS 

checks on all licensees at time of renewal. 

 

The fee for the fingerprint-based background check, to be conducted by Oregon State 

Police, is $52 and is anticipated to generate revenue of $48,950 Other Funds, of which 

$41,874 would be passed-through to Oregon State Police. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends House Bill 5031 be reported out do pass. 
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